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Message 

On behalf of the over 3000 members of the SONS of Lake Erie Fishing 
Club I would like to make the following comments. We are greatly 
concerned by the proposed blasting in Lake Erie to be undertaken during 
the construction and the potential harm it will impose on the fishery. We 
are also concerned with the trenching to be undertaken on the Lake 
bottom and the amount of toxic sediments that could potentially be 
released by this process. We are also concerned with the amount of 
thermal pollution that will be generated from the cable when finally 
completed. Finally our concern is for the property holders along the path 
of the cable and the potential of adversely affecting the ground water 
and their wells. There is a right of way that is available on Penelec 
property and should be used rather than disrupting residents along the 
currently proposed path We strongly feel that this project should be put 
on hold until all of the possible negative issues are resolved. Yours truly, 
Jerry Skrypzak President SONS of Lake Erie 
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